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/ November 28, 1979

Docket No. 50-293

Mr. G. Carl Andognini
Boston Edison Company
M/C NUCLEAR
800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Dear Mr. Andognini:

Our initial review of the Safeguards Contingency Plan for Pilgrim
Nuclear Power Station submitted by letter dated April 3, 1979 has
indicated the need for revisions and additional infonnation. The
attachment to this letter contains our comments on your submittal.
You are requested to provide the necessary revisions to the PNPS
Safeguards Contingency Plan within thirty (30) days of your receipt
of this letter.

Pursuant to Section 2.790(d) of 10 CFR Part 2, we are withholding the
information provided in the attachment to this letter from public
inspection. Withholding from public inspection does not affect the
right, if any, of persons properly and directly concerned with the
project to inspect the information.

If you have any questions concerning the attached cocinents, please
contact Mr. Barry Manili on (301) 497-4010.

Since ely,
* /

( /4 thLf0'],'

homas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
Comments on Safeguards Contingency

Plan Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
Unit No. 1

cc w/o enclosure: See page 2
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cc
Mr. Paul J. McGuire
Pilgrim Station Acting Manager
Boston Edison Company
RFD #1, Rocky Hill Road
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02361

Anthony Z. Roisman
Natural Resources Defense Council
917 15th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20005

Henry Herrmann, Esquire
Massachusetts Wildlife Federation
151 Tremont Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02111

Plymouth Public Library
North Street
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360
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